
GOLD-BURG INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
SERVING RINGGOLD AND STONEBURG

Gold-Burg ISD Will be accepting
applications for the proposed upcoming
General Election. This election is to be

held on November 6, 2018. Applications
are for the four (4) At-Large seats on the

Gold-Burg ISD Board of Trustees.

Applications are accepted from July 21,
2018 until 5:00pm August 24, 2018. If

you have questions, please call Roger Ellis
at 940-872-3562.
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